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Senator Carol Brown asked: 
 
How much funding has gone to state government departments or agencies from the SDF? 
Please provide details of each project.  
 
Answer: 
As outlined in the response to Additional Estimates question number SQ16-000135, state 
government departments or agencies have received $20.77 million from the Sector 
Development Fund, as follows as at 31 December 2015: 

New South Wales Government capacity building projects for consumers and 
providers $500,000 

New South Wales Government - Enablement Model to transition people not eligible 
for the NDIS to mainstream services $1,621,773 

Victorian Government capacity building projects for consumers and providers $500,000 

Northern Territory Government capacity building projects for consumers and 
providers $500,000 

Queensland Government capacity building projects for consumers and providers $500,000 

West Australian Government capacity building projects for consumers and providers $500,000 

South Australian Government capacity building projects for consumers and providers  $490,000 

Tasmanian Government capacity building projects for consumers and providers $455,000 

Australian Capital Territory Government - Sector development activities in the ACT  $12,000,000 

Australian Capital Territory Government  - Support Information, Linkages and 
Capacity Building supports within the ACT $3,700,000 

Total $20,766,773 
 


